Come along and join our

Curriculum
Awareness
Sessions

Let's enjoy learning together!

Information sharing: Questions and
* Details of your child’s NSRS
learning this year  Opportunity to find out
* Log in details for online key dates
platforms *Ask any questions to make
* At home support for sure that you can best
homework support your child at home

Tuesday 17th September

Each teacher will host the session twice. The first session
will be starting at 4 pm and the second session at 5 pm.
Choose whichever time best suits you or attend both

sessions if you have more than 1 child.

Please contact the school office if you have any questions.

We look forward to seeing you there!



